
 Soil boring excavation and monitoring at 12 Sw 351 occurred on February 24-25 

and on  March 1-2 and 10-11. All drilling at the site was supervised by GBL staff 

archaeologist Wendy L. Natt. Boring excavations were closely supervised for at least the 

first (top) three meters (10 feet) of each hole. A total of 19 borings were excavated within 

12 Sw 351. The borings were approximately 9 inches in diameter  and holes ranged from 

10 feet to 100 feet in depth. No significant cultural deposits were encountered in any of the 

soil borings. 

Please do not hesitate to  contact us if you have any questions or concerns about this 

letter or any aspect of our involvement in this project. 
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